
Dear WisePay User, 

To ensure you are fully informed, we are pleased to share that your school 
or college will begin using the easy and secure Global Payments payment 
processing when making payments in WisePay. 

The WisePay payment process will mostly remain the same,  
the only difference being the appearance of the screen where your card  
details are entered. See the example below. 

For the moment, ‘saved card details’ is a not an available option.
However, Apple Pay and Google Pay will soon be available to all schools
or colleges who have transitioned to Global Payments processing.
Further information from WisePay will soon follow. 

Kind Regards,
The Wisepay Team
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